
 

 

 

 

 

 17th June 2022  

New School Year 

The new school year will begin on Thursday 
25th August at 9.00am.  

On Thursday 25th and Friday 26th August 
school will close at 12pm. School buses or 
dinners will not be available on those days. 

School will be closed on Monday 29th Au-
gust 2022 for the Bank Holiday. 

Tuesday 30th August & Wednesday 31st 
August are full school days, however all pu-
pils should bring a packed lunch to school as 
dinners are not available. Buses will not op-
erate until Thursday 1st September. 

We are quickly approach-
ing the end of a very busy 
school year.  The children 
and staff have worked 
very hard and are looking 
forward to the summer 
break.   

On behalf of the staff I 
would like to express appreciation for all 
you do as parents to assist us in the educa-
tion of your children. 

The vital partnership between home and 
school ensures that the children are set-
tled and happy in their learning.  This has 
been another difficult year for everyone. 
The staff and I look forward to your con-
tinued support next year.  

On behalf of the staff I would also like 
to wish everyone a happy and relaxing 
summer holiday and, to all those P7 pu-
pils who are leaving us, a very bright fu-
ture.  We hope they have enjoyed their 
time at Central Integrated Primary 
School and take away happy memories of 
their learning experiences.  We wish 
them every success in their new schools. 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS & UNIFORM GRANTS  

Applications are now open for parents/carers 
to apply for Free School Meals & Uniform 
Grants for the new academic year.  

Please note, you MUST reapply for FSM & Uni-
form Grants each year. Free School Meals / 
School Uniform / Physical Education Clothing 
applications for 2022/23 school year can be 
made online by clicking on the link on the EA 
Website. 

Alternatively, you may request a paper applica-
tion by calling 028 9041 8044 or email: 
mealsanduniform@eani.org.uk. 

Parents/Guardians who have a child/children 
already entitled to free school meals during 
the 2021/22 school year also need to apply for 
these children (as well as any additional chil-
dren) for the 2022/23 school year. Please in-
clude in your application all children for whom 
you have parental responsibility and who will be 
attending full time at school.  

P7 LEAVERS 

PRIMARY 7 CHILDREN WILL FINISH AT 
1PM ON THURSDAY 23rd JUNE.  

We plan to have a leaver’s assembly, on that 
morning, followed by a bbq and a few other 
fun events for our P7s to end their time at 
Central Integrated PS.  

Parents will be able to attend the assembly 
and join us for refreshments afterwards 
but numbers unfortunately will have to be 
limited to 2 guests per pupil as covid re-
strictions remain in place for indoor events. 

School ends on Thursday 30th June at 12pm 
for P1-6 pupils. 

 


